
Suggested Bulletin Announcement  

(52 words) 

Bestselling author and retired Episcopalian Bishop John Shelby Spong will deliver three 

lectures based on his latest book in a weekend event called "Encountering the Fourth 

Gospel," which will be held on February 6-7 at Naples United Church of Christ.  For 

additional information or advance tickets ($20-$70) call Naples UCC at 239.261.5469. 

 


